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General News 
CLUB SPOTLIGHT … A Big Club Thanks to 
Barney Mills for putting on the Hunter Education 
Classes at the club. 

HOLIDAY PARTIES COMING … The clubs 
annual Christmas Party will be held Friday December 9 
and Dance music will be provided by Locomotion. The 
club will also be holding a New Years Eve Party on 
December 31, with Steve Ellis providing dance music. 
Mark these events on your calendar so you won’t miss 
them!                                        

ANNUAL ELECTION … The Nominating 
Committee has nominated the following proprietary 
members for election to the Board of Directors. The 
election will take place during the Annual Meeting on 
January 9th, 2013. Nominees are: John Dorsh, Curt 
Gordon, Mike McInerney, and Dave Shupe. As per the 
by-laws, additional nominations may be made by a letter 
naming the nominee and signed by at least five 
proprietary members by December 5, 2012. Ballots will 
be mailed on or about December 9th. You may mail your 
completed ballots in the accompanying return envelopes, 
put them in the ballot box in the club foyer, or bring 
them to the club at the Annual Meeting. 

MEAT SHOOTS … It’s that time of year again – 
Time for the Turkey Shoot and the Ham Shoot. The 
Open Turkey Shoot will be held November 17, and the 
Club Ham Shoot will be held December 22. Mark your 
calendar and don’t miss these shoots. 

FOOD DRIVE  … We are collecting food for the 
Good Cheer Food Bank. There are collection drums in 
the foyer, please bring a canned or non-perishable food 
item on your next visit to the club. 

MEMBERSHIPS  … We have reached the time of 
year when new members joining the club pay only next 
years dues of $160 when joining and get the remainder 
of 2011 free. There are a few Proprietary Memberships 
available for sale. Contact Steve Mooney for 
information. 

NEW MEMBERS … Welcome to New Members: 
Rick Brown, Brian Campbell, Bonnie Christensen, Jens 
Fjortoft, Jane Helten, Jana Malecki, Rick Pintler, John 
Sherman, and Philippe Therrien. 
The total number of club members is now 797.        

 

General Meeting (All Members are Welcome), Wednesday, November 14th, 7:00 PM 

The ranges are open from 9:00 AM until sundown 7 days a week unless closed for a special function. 

Range 
News: September was a busy month on the ranges; continued nice weather boosted the September line count to 926 lines 
on the shotgun ranges. Several Competitions were held and results were: Eric Flister won the Skeet Championship by 
besting Eric Lehman and Larry Wright by a single bird; The Mike Fink Pistol Shoot was won by Mike McInerney; the 
Metallic Silhouette Championship saw Al Lindell from Coupeville winning the overall rifle class, with Mike McInerney 
winning the .22 cowboy rifle class, and Steve Mooney winning the pistol class.                          Mike McInerney 

November Events: The only November Shooting Events is the Open Turkey Shoot on November 17 at 11:00 AM. 
                                           Mike McInerney  

Pine Tree Room / Bullwinkle Bar

News: Dining at The Club has been exciting lately. Tuesday’s Theme offerings have been delicious, and now we have 
added Theme offerings on Thursday. Come on out and try us. 

On Tuesdays this month we will feature comfort meals – Bob will be preparing Beef Stroganoff, Shepherds Pie, Pot 
Roast, and Chicken Fried Steak. Check the Calendar for the schedule.  

On Thursdays this month we will feature spicy meals – John will be preparing Mongolian Beef, Louisiana Shrimp Creole, 
and Creamy Cajun Chicken Pasta. Check the Calendar for the schedule.  

As always, we will continue to serve Wimpy Burgers on Thursdays. 

November Events: We have some great entertainment and food lined up for Fridays in November: On November 2nd, we 
have our First-Friday Dinner / Dance, the dinner is Prime Rib and the music will be provided by Pacific; On November 
9th, the special is Chicken Marsala; On November 16th we have a Dinner / Dance featuring Lasagna with dance music 
provided by Coyote & the Hen House Raiders; On November 23rd, we are serving Italian Meat Loaf; and on November 
30th, we are serving BBQ Ribs. 
Reserve Early for these Events so you don’t miss out!             
   

 


